Health and Safety Committee Minutes

February 10, 2016

The Health and Safety Committee met on Wednesday, February 10,
2016 at 10:00 am in Waters Hall. Present were Mr. Jerry Crabtree
(chair), Ms. Julie Martin (recording), Ms. Jean Martin, Ms. Nancy
Croomes, Mr. Cody Smith and Mr. Stephen Downs.

Classroom safety boxes were discussed. Maintenance is in the process
of building a prototype to look at the viability of putting one in each
classroom.

The Desk Alert Systems was discussed with concerns over those not
connected to the network not getting a message. Insured that in the
event of an emergency, the PA system as well as the Desk Alert System
will be activated.

Much discussion about student self-disclosure and how to deal with
students and others on campus that present a concerning behavior.
There has been an increase in diagnosed psychological affected
students, so hope fully there will be an increase in the number of
counselors and office hours on campus.



